The Royal High School Bath



Passion for Performance of the Royal High School Bath

Year 4 + 5 Drama workshop for girls
Year 4 + 5 Musical workshop for girls
Year 5 Dance workshop for girls - **NOW FULL**

If you are keen on creativity, have a desire to dance or are mad for music, this could be the workshop for you!

We are offering workshops to lead into 'RHS-tival' our summer music festival

Saturday 1st July 11am - 1.00pm



An amazing opportunity to work with our spectacular teachers, make some new friends and be part of our summer festival.

Please contact <u>z.sheffield@rhsb.gdst.net</u> for more information.

There is no cost to attend but places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.



The Royal High School Bath

Lansdown Road, Bath BA1 5SZ Tel: +44 (0)1225 313877 Email: royalhigh@rhsb.gdst.net Web: www.royalhighbath.gdst.net

Head: Mrs J Duncan, MA

20 March 2017

Dear Parents



Girls in Year 4 and 5 are invited to participate in our music and drama workshops which have been organised to run alongside our (already full) dance workshop on Saturday 1 July. With our specialist teachers, girls will be inspired to perform with passion during a two hour workshop after which they will be able to perform as part of the launch to 'RHSTIVAL'. This is our whole-school music festival, an outdoor informal yet incredible concert showcasing the full range of musical performances at the Royal High, from Junior to Senior and Community to Choral! Families are welcome to stay for the afternoon of music, bring a picnic, buy a cake and/or play some summer games organised by our Year 10 house leaders. All are welcome: it is a community affair and one not to miss!

<u>When?</u>
Saturday 1st July
11am-1pm workshop
1-1:30pm picnic lunch
1:45pm Dance performance
2pm Music workshop participants kick off RHStival in Samba style!

Details of our location are on our website: www.royalhighbath.gdst.net. We recommend parking on the main road, Lansdown Road (free and unrestricted), using the entrance opposite College Road and walking up the drive to our main entrance where we will meet you.

Refreshments are provided for everyone and there is no cost involved. No one need come in uniform or specific attire – just something easy to move in.

If your daughter would like to come along, please fill in the reply slip below and **return it to z.sheffield@rhsb.gdst.net**, (a photograph of the completed and signed form is fine) or you can return by post to The Royal High School, Lansdown Road, Bath, BA1 5SZ. During the morning girls may have their photo taken for our website and/or social media channels, where appropriate. If you could please give your permission below, it would be most appreciated.

We look forward to seeing you and your daughter in July.

Best wishes

Mrs Zoe Sheffield

Director of Outreach





The Royal High School Bath

Lansdown Road, Bath BA1 5SZ Tel: +44 (0)1225 313877 Email: royalhigh@rhsb.gdst.net Web: www.royalhighbath.gdst.net

Head: Mrs J Duncan, MA



REPLY SLIP FOR 'PASSION FOR PERFORMANCE' WORKSHOPS!

My daughter	would like to come.
Please indicate which workshops your daughter will be a Musical mayhem	ttending
Dramatical drama	
She is in Yearat	School.
My address is	
Email:	
Phone No that morning	
Relevant medical details:	
Relevant dietary requirements:	
Please detail where you heard about our workshop:	
I give permission for a photo of her or her group to be used in promotional activity by RHSB only.	
Name Signed	Date
ONLO	



